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The Sickle Park Redevelopment Project, an initiative by the City of Gold Coast, has commenced.  

OMCivil, Civil Engineering and Construction, who is undertaking this Project has set up their 

offices south of the Clubhouse and adjacent to the toilet block in the Park. 

This Project, due for completion early next year, greatly enhances Sickle Park with more 

community usable facilities with more trees and other plants to beautify the Park. The area 

adjoining the Clubhouse and tennis courts is also included in this redevelopment. These works 

should not interrupt any of the Club tennis activities during this period. 

The car parking area will be relocated to areas outside of the Park with paths and lighting leading 

up to the Clubhouse and courts. For further information about the planned redevelopment, the 

Sickle Park Plan is provided on the noticeboard in the Clubhouse. The Club will be advised by 

the City of Gold Coast when parking is to be relocated which will be to new designated parking 

outside of the Park. 

During the progress of these works over the coming months, the contractor has set up work areas 

that are barricaded and fenced to identify any exclusion zones to the public to ensure the safety 

of people while accessing the Parklands. 

 

For your Safety 

Please be aware that contractors will be using the common entry to the Park off Sickle Avenue 

where vehicles, including earth moving equipment, will be operating. So that we can all continue 

and enjoy the game of tennis during this period in a safe manner ensure you: 

• are aware of movement of contractor vehicles around the entry to the Park, current car 

parking area, and access to the toilet block; 

• do not enter any allocated contractor exclusion zones (barricaded or fenced areas); and 

• follow all signage regarding the construction works. 

 

Thank you for your support during this construction stage of the Sickle Park Redevelopment 

Project. Together we can still enjoy our tennis and look forward to a new look Sickle Park. 

 

Bruce Johnson 

President, Hope Island Tennis Club   


